
From: Matthew Flusser <matthew.flusser@wcsdny.org> 

Date: Tue, Oct 1, 2019 at 11:30 AM 

Subject: Electrical Panel Box 

To:  

 

 

Hello All, 

 

Going forward the Electric Breaker Panel is OFF LIMITS to all Food 

Service Workers. Food Service Workers SHOULD NOT access, touch or 

look at the breaker panel. 

 

If you have a piece of equipment that is not working correctly please 

have the Head Custodian trouble shoot the electrical panel. 

 

 If the Head Custodian does not come to assist you in a timely manor 

please call me ASAP. 

 

Please share this with  your staff. 

Everyone should sign this e-mail and then 

it should be sent back to me 

 by Friday, October 4th. 

 

 

Thank You 

 

Matthew Flusser 

 

School Lunch Director 

Wappingers Central School District 

Office (845) 298-5075 ext:43128 

Cell (845)206-8960 

Fax (845)298-05078 

E-mail matthew.flusser@wcsdny.org 
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